
 

 

Message from the Principal,  
Mrs. Davis 

May 3, 2020 
Good evening Kemp Elementary Parents. As always, I pray that you and 
your families are doing well. We miss all of you so much, and we can’t wait 
to see your faces again soon.  

Parents, this is a reminder that May 4th - 8th is Teacher Appreciation week 
so let’s all celebrate our teachers.  

Next week will also be the last week for online instruction. Please make 
sure students turn in all assignments by Friday, May 8​th​. There are boxes in 
front of the school for all completed learning packets. All learning packets 
must be returned by Monday, May 11​th​.  

Teachers will be available to answer questions and address concerns 
through Thursday, May 21​st​. Parents, thank you for working with us during 
this challenging time. Please be sure to check our website for frequent 
updates. As always, thank you for your support. Have a blessed evening.  

 


